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This statement is endorsed by the Board and Musical Director of Young Voices 
of Hobart Inc (YVH). 
 
At YVH we believe that music education is for everyone, and that financial hardship 
should not be a barrier to access.  
 
Payment plans available 
A payment plan can be arranged if you need extra time to pay the Term fees – please 
see our Musical Director Aaron Powell for more information. 
 
Discounts for families 
For families with two or more children enrolled at any one time, a 10% discount will 
be applied to Term fees (including each child’s non-refundable joining fee). 
 
Discounts for YVH board members and contractors 
For children of board members and of staff contracted to work for YVH, a 10% discount 
will be applied to Term fees (including non-refundable joining fees). 
 
Financial assistance 
• Thanks to the generosity of some of our key supporters in the community, we have 

a small amount of funding set aside to subsidise fees for families who need 
financial assistance. 

• If you would like to discuss or request fee assistance, please send an email to 
Aaron at aaron@youngvoiceshobart.com.au, or the Chair of the YVH Board, 
Jane Christie-Johnston, at janeyvh@tadaa.com.au. 

• All requests will be considered by the Board and will be handled in the strictest 
confidence. 

 
 

 
This statement will be reviewed by the YVH Board at least once every twelve months. 
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